
 

Come join the Northwest Intermountain and the Northern Great Lakes Synods in this 

extraordinary opportunity to focus the efforts of your congregation and clarify your 

mission. The entire series by congregational experts with Living the Resurrection will 

begin in January and has a $2000 value, but thanks to a generous gift from each synod, 

the series will only cost each congregation $50. Join this exploration workshop Nov. 13 

to see what's possible.  

 For only $50 per congregation, you will have access to/be registered for: 

• Three-part self-led Beyond the Bulletin series (focusing on internal 

communication) 

• Inspiring Constructive Change Workshop-discovering your core values (on 

Zoom) 

• Evangelism for Introverts Workshop (on Zoom) 

• Partners for Innovation Workshop (on Zoom) 

• Periodic coaching sessions to keep you going 

Follow this link to register for the FREE Exploration Workshop, Tuesday, Nov. 13 at 4pm 

Pacific/7pm Eastern: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/h-kX148qRlGb2pycD7pFyw 

 

https://www.livingtheresurrection.com/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/h-kX148qRlGb2pycD7pFyw

